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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Merimbula Public School will be supporting Day for 
Daniel on Thursday 29 October. We are holding it a day 
early due to National Bandana Day being held on Friday 
30 October. The day supports the promotion and 
education of Child Safety across Australia. The goal is to 
make Australia a safe place for all children. During this 
day, children will take part in a variety of activities to 
improve their awareness of child safety. Some of these 
may include taking part in an interactive child safety 
lesson, strategies to recognise bullying and how to 
create a safety network. Parent and carer resources can 
be found at the following link 
https://danielmorcombefoundation.com.au/wp-
content/uploads/2019/10/DMF_Conversation_Cards_
Parent-Carer_Guide.pdf 
 

We are asking everyone to wear red and bring a gold 
coin donation to support the Daniel Morcombe 
Foundation. Please remember that singlets, tops 
without sleeves and midriff tops are unacceptable, as 
we need to be sun safe. Appropriate footwear for school 
should also be worn. 
 

Brenton Mace and Vanessa Bain 
Learning and Wellbeing Team  
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